Scholars in Service to Pennsylvania Program

(An AmeriCorps Education Award)


The Service-Learning Initiative Committee would like to announce a recent award from the Philadelphia Higher Education Network for Neighborhood Development (PHENND) enabling ESU to participate for a third year in the Scholars in Service to Pennsylvania Program (SISPA).  This is an AmeriCorps Education Award Only program which means that participating students enroll as AmeriCorps members on a quarter-time basis and receive a partial Education Award at the end of their 450-hour term of service which runs from November 1, 2007 through October 31, 2008.  

Overview
· Students who complete 450 hours of service and related member development over one calendar year earn an award of $1,250.00

· The award can be used by students to pay for any legitimate educational expense at their current undergraduate institution, to pay for future graduate education expenses, or to re-pay student loans

· Students who are accepted to the program will be assigned to one of five focus areas: youth development, tutoring and mentoring; poverty and homelessness; community health; environmental issues; or aging issues  
· Scholars in Service will become campus student leaders in addressing community need which will involve recruiting volunteers, coordinating campus events to raise awareness, and providing administrative support to the Program

· Students from all academic majors can apply to participate in this program
· Students applying to this program should have a strong commitment to academics, as demonstrated by a minimum GPA of 2.75, and to community service

· There are a total five openings available for participants in SISPA at ESU
Applying for the Award

· Interested students can access and print application materials on the ESU website, www.esu.edu, by going to Academics, then opening Academic Affairs and clicking on Service-Learning.  The application can be accessed by then clicking on “Scholars in Service to PA Application.”  The application deadline is Friday, October 19, 2007.  


For Additional Information

· If you have any questions about the program please contact either Dr. John Kraybill-Greggo at (570) 422-3844 or by email at jkgreggo@po-box.esu.edu or Dr. Angela Vauter at (570) 422-3571 or at avauter@po-box.esu.edu 
· To learn more about the AmeriCorps Education Award Program, visit http://www.americorps.org/
